
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teachers: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Maths Date: 20.10.23 

 

 
Good afternoon, 

 

I can’t quite believe we only have one week left until we break up for half term. This is coming just in 

time, as I think we are all feeling a little exhausted by the huge amount of work we have done this 

half term! Talking of which, thank you for encouraging your children to produce such ‘Take Care’ 

wonderful homework. The posters give a very important message about the danger of parking on the 

yellow zig zag lines and Mr. Thomlison was very pleased so may children had put time and effort into 

helping share this message. 

 

Next week we are looking forward to our Harvest Festival in church and we can’t wait to sing our 

songs to you. As you can imagine we have been practising lots. Don’t worry if you can’t make it, each 

Year group has learned their song so well I’m sure they will sing it to you if you ask.  

 

Curriculum:  
We have been working hard in English following the Talk for Write format. We have looked at the 

features of a newspaper, practised interviewing each other and gathering eyewitness accounts. Next 

week we shall do the Hot Write this will be our own report linked to our visit the Ploughing match.  

Next week we shall finish our unit on Addition and Subtraction with exchange (see homework). We 

shall cover a short unit on measure and area before moving onto multiplication and division, next half 

term. 

In History we are learning about Anglo Saxon burials, in particular, Sutton Hoo – An very important 

King. In Geography we have been using 6-digit grid references and learning to use an atlas to find 

countries in North and South America. In RE we have been learning about how different religions 

think about afterlife. We have compared Christianity to Hindu s in Karma and afterlife.   

 
HOMEWORK: 

I have sent home subtraction with one or more exchange. The worksheet will consolidate learning. If 

your child/children struggle, we have another lesson next week. The common error is to take the 

smaller number from the larger number instead of exchanging eg.    6739- 

                                                                                                           1462 

                                                                                                           _____ 

                                                                                                          5337 

I have also put a maths 2do on Purple Mash. I would like to trial this as some weeks I may send 

homework online rather than send home paper copies. I will be able to see who has done their 

homework online. It is also great to see so many work diaries have been signed to say reading, 

spellings and times tables have been practised. We have had spelling and times tables tests this 

week. New spellings are in work diaries.  

 

Unless otherwise stated all homework must be handed in the following Friday.  
 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch,  
 

To be returned by:  29.10.23   

 


